
 
 
 

Trustee Recognition Policy 
 
 
Each trustee leaving the College Pension Board of Trustees (the Board) who has served 
at least one three-year term, shall be presented with a token of recognition by the Board. 

 
The recognition token shall take the form of a clock, a work of art with a British 
Columbia theme, or a similarly-themed object, which can be personalized, to be selected 
on behalf of the Board. 

 
Trustees receiving a recognition token will be given a choice if more than one is 
available. 

 
The recognition token shall be personalized and shall include: 

• the College Pension Plan logo, 
• the name of the trustee, 
• the years of service as trustee on the College Pension Board of Trustees 

and, if applicable, 
• the year(s) served as Chair. 
 

The cost of the recognition token shall not exceed $200.00 plus tax. Provided the 
purchase and presentation of the recognition token are in compliance with the 
provisions of this policy, no further Board decision is required. 
 
All Trustees shall receive a letter from the Chair acknowledging the end of their service 
with the Board and recognizing their contribution to the Board. 

 
Where possible, trustees will be presented with their recognition token at the last board 
meeting they attend. 
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